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Thankful for All Our Blessings
Thanksgiving will be over by the time you read this 
newsletter, but we hope you will feel the same gratitude 
we did as we were putting it together. Gratitude for the 
beautiful fall we had that allowed folks to take trips to 
fun places, gratitude for our nation's veterans and First 
Responders, and gratitude for volunteers of all ages 
that give their time and talents to bring so much joy to 
our Neighborhood.  But above all, our hearts are full of 
gratitude to our staff members and the seniors of All Saints 
Neighborhood and the family members who love them.  
We're honored to be on this aging journey together!
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The Neighborhood commemorated Veterans Day with a patriotic performance 
by the Monona Senior Chorus and a cake social.  Two Senior Apartment tenants, 
Herman and Carl, were also honored with Quilts of Valor.  How special that 
their family members could be a part of the day! A big thank you to tenant 
Marilyn and the Sugar River Quilters for the beautiful quilts and ceremony.

Assisted Living and Memory Care folks had two 
opportunities recently to spend time with our local First 
Responders. October 2 was National Coffee with a Cop 
Day, and Lieutenant Michael, Sergeant Nick and  
Officers Nicole and Michelle shared stories while 
everyone enjoyed coffee and donuts together in each residence.  October 28 was National First Responders Day, and a 
number of fire fighters and paramedics stopped by to say hello and pick up gift bags folks had put together for them.

Thank You First Responders!

The results are in, and on November 13 - National World Kindness Day – 550 pounds 
of food and $125.00 in checks were delivered to Second Harvest Foodbank as a result 
of your generous donations!  Heartfelt thanks to everyone who participated in the 
All Saints food drive, and a big thank you to Activity Director Tammie and Property 
Coordinator Marissa for delivering all the food!

Honoring our Dedicated Veterans

Thank You for Your Generosity!

Volunteers of All Ages Bring Smiles 
We are blessed to have so many individuals and groups volunteer 
at All Saints.  In just the past two months, folks came in to play 
piano and play cards, Main Street tenant Mary shared her creative 
card-making skills, and volunteer Olivia’s 11-month-old daughter, 
Eleanor, just shared her cuteness! In addition, ladies from Christ the 
King Church in McFarland and students from St. James Catholic 
School, St. Ambrose 
Academy, Edgewood High 
School Smile Club and 
Our Lady’s Good Helpers 
Preschool Co-op filled the 
halls with laughter and joy 
as they sang songs, played 
games and performed 
service projects. 

Folks from Memory Care were awed by 
the talents of Magnum Opus, a local dance 
company whose mission is “to spread the 
zeal of our Creator through pure artistic 
movement.” We so appreciated the time 
they spent visiting afterward!

Dancers Share Their 
Talent & Time 

There were lots of ways to celebrate Halloween this 
year.  The Senior Apartments hosted a pizza party and 
there was a festive Main Street music performance.  
There was also a campus-wide Trick-or-Treating 
event, and we thank all the families who came!  
Everyone’s costumes were amazing! 

Well, maybe they weren’t too wild, but a group 
of folks did have a great time touring the 
Harley-Davidson Museum in Milwaukee 
in November.  They also enjoyed a Game 
Night, a Trivia competition, hosted their 
annual Pancake Breakfast, made gift bags for 
visiting students and celebrated their blessings 
together during a catered Thanksgiving dinner.

Tenants Take a Ride on 
the Wild Side 

Halloween Brings  
Spook-Tacular Visitors
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